
 

 

 

 

To:   Medi-Cal IPAs 

From:  Provider Communication     

Date:      October 16, 2023            

Subject:  ACTION REQUIRED: Prop 56/Directed Payment Codes G9919 and G9920   

 

Retroactive to August 1, 2023, IEHP has suspended standard claims processing of codes G9919 and G9920, 

as directed by the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS). This was due to a revision in the Medi-Cal fee 

table for ACES codes, with DHCS recommending the use of APL23-017 as guidance. As a result, these codes 

will only be paid through the Prop56/Directed Payment process and not through the standard claims process. 

IPAs should Capitate/Deny codes G9919 and G9920 effective immediately. These codes should be 

adjudicated as capitated codes and submitted to IEHP as encounter data. IEHP will pay Prop56/Directed 

Payment ACES payment once we receive the encounter data from the IPA. 

 

If the IPA has already made payment for codes G9919 and G9920, IEHP will not issue another payment to the 

provider under the ACEs directed payment process. Providers are being advised of this change.  

 

 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at: www.iehp.org > Providers > Provider Notices 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact IEHP Director, Delegation Oversight, Juan Ortega at 

Ortega-j2@iehp.org 

 

http://www.iehp.org/

